From: BDC Laoima

To: [ ]
Subject: Pilot Expenses MV Manahau Ref: OIA 022/25
Date: Friday, 21 February 2025 8:10:44 am

Dear [

We refer to your official information request dated 13 February 2025, please find our response
below in red.

Please advise the total expense BDC has incurred for providing pilot services for the MV Manahau
and what sums have been recovered for providing this service.

The cost to BDC was $15,000 plus GST for providing pilotage services for Manahau movements.
All costs were invoiced and paid by WMS.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council
by return email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be publlshed at

Ig_lgm_m_a_Le_qu_esjsj W|th your personal information removed.

Paul Numan | Group Manager Corporate Services

Email Paul.Numan@bdc.govt.nz
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New trees for
Victoria Square

We're conducting a survey to gather community
feedback on the replacement of 11 unsafe or noxious.
trees at Victoria Square in Westport.

I3 Click here to vote



